Rosenberg Corey

From: Cristina Breshears <cbreshears@comcast.net>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 4:25 PM

To: SHS Exhibits; Sen Courtney

Subject: Fair and stable housing for Oregonians!

Dear Chair Gelser, Vice Chair Olsen, and Members of the Committee,

| am a part of your community and my housing is not an option. We need to lift the ban on state-wide rent control. You
must be accountable to your constituents. Everyone deserves a stable place to call home at the end of the day.

Thank you,

Cristina Breshears
Portland, OR



